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NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 
 

July 23, 2014 
 
Charles & Janice Pierson 
158 Mica Point Road 
Barrington, NH  03825 
 
Re:   Request by applicant for a variance from Article 4 Dimensional Requirements, 4.1.1 Minimum 
 Standards, for a shed 16’ x 24’ that is in the side setback 22.9’ right and 29.9 left setback 
 where 30’ is required located on a 1.84-acre lot at 158 Mica Point Road (Map 256, Lot 37) in 
 the General Residential (GR) Zoning District 
 
Dear Charles & Janice: 
 
This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its July 16, 2014 meeting CONTINUED the 
application referenced above to the August 20, 2014 meeting.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marcia J. Gasses 
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator 
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